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December 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 11 Parents’ Evening – Virtual Appointment Booking System 
 
Following the recent change in Covid Government safety guidelines, our Year 11 Parents’ Evening on 
Wednesday 8 December 2021 will now take place using a new virtual video-call system.   In order to 
facilitate this all existing bookings on Parentmail will now be cancelled.  Replacement video-call 
appointments can be booked using SchoolCloud:-  
 
https://gwa.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 
Help with attending video-call appointments can be found on the following link:-  
 
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-
video-call 
 
 
This is an important evening and provides you with an opportunity to discuss your child’s progress in 
school.  
 
The system is now open for you to start making your appointments and will close at midnight on Tuesday 
7 December.  Should you wish to make any changes after this date please contact the school office.  If 
you do not have access to the internet, please contact the school office who will be happy to add 
appointments on your behalf. 
 
Please accept our apologies for these changes.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
J Studholme 
Deputy Headteacher 
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